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Q: I’m a sophomore and have been thinking about looking into college information, but none of 

my friends seem to be taking it too seriously. Am I starting too soon?  

A: We think starting sooner is much wiser than starting later. Maybe you could talk your friends 

into college searching with you; maybe they’re just not sure how to get started. As for ideas, the 

SDMyLife site is extremely helpful and convenient in giving all sorts of career choices, which 

would help you narrow down your school options. Campus visits are a good idea and talking to 

your counselors is a must! Good luck! 

 


